
 

 

 

 
 

Mentorship Contract Agreement for Qualifying Veteran Officials  

 

The 2024 budget was approved earlier this month by the Board of 

Commissioners. A noteworthy item included in the budget was a $2 pay 

increase for all veteran officials who have officiated for the Minneapolis Park & 

Recreation Board for a minimum of five years. This will be effective beginning 

January 1, 2024, per submission of this contract agreement.   
 

All eligible officials who qualify for this pay increase will need to provide and 

agree to their years of service and accept all additional responsibilities as 

assigned. This may include mentoring less experienced officials, answering 

questions, working any level, completing online evaluation forms, being a 

helpful and knowledgeable resource for officials and park staff, conduct 

research on rule clarification or proper mechanics, create or share training 

materials, course and certification recommendations, etc.   
 

This form is required to be submitted to authorize your pay increase. 

Retroactive pay does not apply. 

 

Failure to provide accurate and truthful information will result in the 

immediate termination of your contract. 

 

 
Years active (i.e., 2012-2018, 2021-2022) 

 

 

Total number of years 

 

 

Print full name 

 
 

Signature 

 

 

Date 

 

Thank you, 

 
Jim Rask 

 
Athletic Program Specialist 


	Total number of years: 
	Print full name: 
	Date: 
	Years active: 


